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We are extending our opening hours to support our 
HSC students. HSC Rescue Breaks are also available 
on selected dates.

Eastgardens and Rockdale Library 
Monday to Thursday 
6 October to 29 October 
8:30am to 6:00pm

For more information, please contact: 
Eastgardens Library – 9366 3888 
Rockdale Library – 9562 1821

Our Libraries are COVID-19 Safe Venues with COVID-19 Management Plans in Place
The Community Must Comply with The COVID-19 Safe Plans at All Time


